
From: Krause, Kristopher <KKrause@trccompanies.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 10:21 AM 
To: Collier, Demaree; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR; Dave D 
Subject: RE: Lemberger - looking good! 
 
Awesome news Demaree!  Have a great vacation and I look forward to further discussions in July to 
move this forward. 
 
            Kris 
 
 

From: Collier, Demaree [mailto:Collier.Demaree@epa.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 10:18 AM 
To: Krause, Kristopher <KKrause@trccompanies.com>; Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
<Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>; Dave D <ddougher@subterra.com> 
Subject: Lemberger - looking good! 
 
Hey guys, 
 
Just wanted to give a quick update….Dave D and I just had a call with EPA HQ on the MNA report and it 
looks like they are on board with the MNA concept!  Woo-hoo!!!  Dave used his magical ways and 
answered/explained away any potential reservations that HQ had. 
 
So the plan forward is that WDNR and EPA are having a call early July to discuss the DMZ, I will be 
presenting our MNA remedy to my management in July and then I work on Proposed Plan, ROD 
Amendment after that. 
 
 
Will be in touch in a few weeks after my vacation! 
 
Demaree 
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